31 July 2017

Anthony Krilich

PO Box 1274

PENRITH NSW 2751
Tel: 0419 127 400

Attention Director Transport Assessments Planning Services
Department of Planning and Environment

Application number SSI 15 7127

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

RE: The Northern Road Upgrade — Glenmore Park to Bringelly

Dear Sir or Madam:

The following are my comments in relation to the intended Northern Road upgrade. They
only apply to the following part of the upgrade:

Eastern Elizabeth Drive U Turn Facility

As part of the design of the U-Turn facility on the eastern end of Elizabeth Drive, I would like
to have passive security measures installed for this U-Turn Facility (as shown attached).

The U-turn facility will be infrequently used. This area at night could easily be used for illegal
parking and delinquency, affecting our home and neighbouring homes safety and
peacefulness. I would like some CPTED measures installed for this facility, mainly being the
provision of street lighting to this facility.

Good lighting is one of the most effective crime deterrents and lighting discourages criminal
activity and enhances natural surveillance opportunities. Simple overhead street lighting in
this U-turn facility would provide this level of deterrence. As another measure, the U-turn
facility could also have security cameras installed.

[ request that the design of the facility incorporates some CPTED measures such as lighting as
a simple way of satisfying our concerns.

Regards

Anthony Krilich
31 July 2017
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